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As we begin the hurricane season, June 1* through November 30™, attached is a link for a hurricane
preparedness guide. Beaufort County is very diligent about their evacuation procedures. Whereas the
County previously would issue a 5-day voluntary evacuation, evacuations are now mandatory. If a
hurricane evacuation is ordered, American Red Cross shelters are open to all and information is available at
www.redcross.org/pepare/mobile-apps. Beaufort County residents will be required to take predetermined
routes depending on where they live.

Beaufort County residents should call the emergency management agency to find out when it will be safe to
return (1-800-963-5023). Residents must have a form of identification and proof of residency or lease upon
returning because there will be roadblocks manned by SC Highway Patrol. Register yourself as “safe and
well” at www.redcross.org/safeandwell or by calling 1-866-GET-INFO. Concerned family and friends can
search for their loved one’s name, an “as of”” date and any corresponding messages.

This information is also accessible under the Owner section of our Resort’s website by clicking here
http://www.hhimotorcoachresort.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/08/Hurricane-Guide.doc.

The following are follow-up items to the April 3 Owner’s Forum:
e (Clean-up of Lot 22 is underway.
e A coach hook-up area has been added to the resort site map in red and is located behind the tennis
courts.
e A list is being compiled of survey markers that were paved over during the road repairs. If you are
aware that this applies to your lot, please contact Suzanne Bishop.
e Dazzling Detailing has been added to the list of vendors for washing motorcoaches (239-450-7511).
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